
 

 

  

October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
United Learning Parent Survey 
 
Further to the letter you recently received from Sir Jon Coles, on behalf of United Learning and Bacon’s College, we are 
pleased to share the below link to this year’s parent survey. This is an opportunity for you to provide feedback on Bacon’s 
College and will help to identify areas for improvement.  
 
We are interested in your views on a range of areas including how the school communicates with you, how you support 
your child’s learning at home and your relationship with your child’s school. 
 
If you have more than on child at the school, complete the survey with your eldest child in mind. You are welcome to 
complete the survey for each child if you would like to.  
 
It is possible for more than one parent/carer to complete the survey for a child. Please feel free to share the survey link with 
additional parent/carers if they have not received it. 
 
Parent Survey Link 
 
Please click the link to complete the survey- The link opens on the morning of Monday 4th November. You will not be able 
to access it before this time. 
 

https://edurio.com/poll/nYxF5f 
 
This should take no more than 15 minutes to complete. The survey will close on Friday 29th November 2024. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with the survey provider support@edurio.com.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal  

https://edurio.com/poll/nYxF5f
mailto:support@edurio.com

